RE: North  & South Queensferry Orientation and Signage Strategy
 
As a stakeholder in the local community we would like to invite you to a presentation of the Orientation and Signage Strategy for North and South Queensferry which the Paul Hogarth Company have been working on.
The presentation will take place on Thursday 20th August at 2.30pm at the Contact and Education Centre, South Queensferry.
With the award of World Heritage Status of the Forth Bridge the presentation of this strategy is timely and we hope you will take the time to attend.
It would be much appreciated if you could please confirm your attendance or otherwise.
Best wishes,
 
Diane
 
Project Manager
Queensferry Ambition
53 High Street
Queensferry
EH30 9HP

